1 April 2018

TO: Chairman Jennifer Williamson & Members of the House Judicial Committee,
Oregon State Capitol
Salem, Oregon.

FROM: Laurie Kimmell

925 E. Creek View Dir.
Sisters, OR 97004

Re:House - 2505 NON-Support

Dear Chair Williamson and Committee Members,

I'am writing in non-support of House Bill 2505 in particular, its language to require secure
storage, fire arms, unloaded with trigger lock in the home. Iam a survivor of an attack. Two men tried
to attack me. The threat of a muzzle of a gun saved my life. Ido not support this bill for the reason that I
mentioned above.

Thank you,

AURIE L. KIMMELL, MSgt, USAF (Ret.)






